
March 31, 2020 

 
RE: Status of the ICPC 2020 World Finals hosted by MIPT in Moscow.     

 
Important Announcements: 

●​ The ICPC is rescheduling the ICPC 2020 World Finals Championship.  We are targeting future 
dates that should not require rescheduling, well after international travel is restored. 

●​ Coming this June, the ICPC plans to kick off “ICPC 2020 World Finals Week” with some online 
activities and events.  Details will follow shortly. 

●​ An update will be published on or before April 15, 2020. 

Students have worked for years for the opportunity to compete together.  Year after year, the ICPC sets 
the mark and these students raise the bar of excellence well above the mark.  The mark set for the ICPC 
this year is for academia, industry, and community to deliver a great personal experience for these World 
Finalists who have been selected from 59,000 students from over 3,855 universities that span the globe. 

We are committed to “put people first, with students first among people.”  With the goodwill and the good 
graces of academia, industry, and global community leadership, we will get it done.  We look forward to 
visiting with you online and person-to-person, even if the ICPC 2020 World Finals competition is 
ultimately scheduled in 2021. We look forward to meeting you in the near future.   

 
Best, 
 
Bill 
 
Dr. William B. Poucher, Ph.D. 
President, ICPC Foundation 
poucherw@icpc.foundation 
 
Professor of Computer Science, 
Baylor University 
Bill_Poucher@Baylor.edu 
 
 


